Here is some information that I hope you find useful… Welcome to P.1.!

All the children are settling well into school routines.  Over the years we have found that messages from school often get a bit mixed up by the time they reach home. Hopefully this will clarify a few things.

· Please send one snack for Healthy break and a treat if you want once a month.
· Children who do not take school milk may bring a drink (school milk for P1 will start after half term). This should be brought in a separate bag to avoid leaks over reading books, etc.  In an effort to encourage healthy eating we do not allow fizzy drinks.
· Please make sure that all personal belongings are clearly labelled especially sweatshirts, cardigans, coats, etc.
· If you have not done so, please send in P.E. slippers in a bag (labelled).  We are also encouraging outdoor play and would like each child to keep a pair of wellie boots in school.
· Please keep a spare pair of pants & socks in your child’s school bag in case of any accidents.
· For safety reasons please do not send your child to school with any jewellery, especially earrings.
· If money, reply slips, etc are being sent to school please do so in a sealed envelope with the name and nature of the contents written on the front.
· Please send dinner money and 2 o’clock club money (with permission slip) on a Monday for the week ahead.
· Please carefully check folder for any notes that are sent home and keep them for reference.
· If you are in doubt about anything, please send a note or ask me at the gate if possible.  Hopefully I will be able to help.

